Grovecenter Parking Lot Morning Drop-Off
Guide for Parents

F Building = When dropping off your student in the morning, please let
them off in front of the F-Building. Students can then walk on the side-
walk to the entrance of the school.

* Do not drop students off directly next to the office entrance as this backs up traffic
in the parking lot and in the street. Please pull forward to the F-Building and let
your child off there.

* Please do not drop off your student and watch them walk to the gate. This causes
a traffic build-up and the cars behind you cannot move forward.

Thank you for pulling forward and helping us keep the
flow of traffic safe and efficient in our parking lot.






